
Film Festival 
6D Liu Wing See 

 
Dear Mr. Chan, 
 

I am delighted to know that the Film Club will be hosting a film festival with the theme 
‘Teen Life’ next month. Therefore, I would like to recommend some films to be shown at the 
festival.  

 
One of the films I would like to suggest is ‘14-year-old mother’. This film is produced in 

Japan. This film is about teenage pregnancy and the problems a 14-year-old mother has 
faced. I think this film is suitable to be shown at the festival.  The reason for this is simple 
and clear. It sends a message to teenagers that they should not do what one would regret 
later. In fact, teenagers should think twice before plunging into a love affair. The film guides 
the teenagers to think about what they should or should not do. 

 
Another film I would like to suggest is called ‘17 again’. This film is about an old man 

who changes back to be a 17-year-old teenager. This film is very entertaining and yet you 
can get a clear message from the film – Don’t do something that you would regret in the 
future. When you are young, you can do anything because you are full of energy and 
enthusiasm for the world. Nowadays, teenagers always play computer games and surf the 
Internet. It is a waste of time. Teenagers should do more of what they are interested in and 
stop wasting time on games. They should look ahead to their future and should not look 
back on the past. Nobody can go back to the old days like the main character of the film. 

 
Not only do the above films provide entertainment for all students, their messages also 

match with the theme of the festival, ‘Teen Life’. I hope these two films would be considered 
and be shown at the film festival. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Chris Wong 

           

Teacher’s Feedback: You have expressed your feelings clearly in your letter. The 
Teacher-advisor of the Film Club will be convinced and accept 
your proposal. (Mr. Tsang Hee Choi)  

 


